
 

 

Late applications to the One-year MBA programme commencing in August 2025 

Although formal application deadlines for the August 2025 intake have now passed, we will be accepting late 

applications on a case-by-case basis. We are looking for the most talented candidates to join our inaugural One-

year MBA class. We recognise that sometimes opportunities for study come at unexpected times, so we ensure 

that we provide opportunities for off-schedule consideration. 

If you wish to be considered for a late application, please email your request to oneyearmba@london.edu, titled 

Late Application Request, with the below information: 

- One-page CV 

- Transcripts from your previous master’s in management or equivalent degree, accredited by either AACSB 

or EQUIS or is part of Russell Group or University of London universities 

- Your nationality and country of residence 

- Short paragraph detailing your post One-year MBA aspirations  

- The date of your scheduled GMAT/ GRE test or your GMAT/GRE test score if already taken 

- Date of your scheduled English test or your English test score if already taken (if applicable, please see 

here for details)  

We will then be in contact to approve or decline your request for a late application. Please note: late applications 

are not automatically permitted, and as stated above, they are considered on a case-by-case basis by the 

Admissions Committee. 

If you are approved to submit a late application by the Admissions Committee, you will need to ensure that you can 

satisfy each of the following criteria:   

• Whilst there can be flexibility with receiving a test score, no offer of admission will be made without a test score. 

You should be prepared to sit a test before you submit your application or shortly after.  

• You must be able to leave your current employment in time for the start of the programme, which is planned for 

11 August 2025. 

• If we make you an offer, you must be prepared to make initial fee payments (totaling GBP 10,000) shortly after 

the offer. If you require a student visa to study in the UK, this is also one of the conditions to obtain your CAS 

(Confirmation of Acceptance for Studies) which is required for the Student visa application. For more information on 

visa requirements please visit our website. 

Please note that you will need to have your funding in place as scholarships are rarely available at this point of the 

admissions cycle. 

We will not be allowing deferrals for late applicants, so it is imperative that you are ready and committed to 

start the One-year MBA programme this year if you are considering a late application. 

Applications for the August 2026 intake are due to open in August 2025.   

We expect the application deadlines to be similar to the 24/25 year and the essays to be unchanged.  

One-year MBA Recruitment & Admissions Team 

oneyearmba@london.edu 
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